From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 2:29 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Invitation to the Magnificent Mile Luncheon with Tom Ricketts

Thanks, Steve - she accepted the invite and attended today's luncheon.


Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
2523 N. Halsted
Chicago, IL 60614
773-348-9500 (office)
773-348-9594 (fax)
Pronouns: he/him/his

 
 
 
From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 10:49 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Invitation to the Magnificent Mile Luncheon with Tom Ricketts
 

Hi Steve,

 

Wanted to share this ethics declaration with you - please let me know if there's any additional information you need from us.

 

Thank you,


Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
2523 N. Halsted
Chicago, IL 60614
773-348-9500 (office)
773-348-9594 (fax)
Pronouns: he/him/his

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Michele Smith <aldsmith@ward43.org>
Date: Fri, Sep 21, 2018 at 1:32 PM
Subject: Fwd: Invitation to the Magnificent Mile Luncheon with Tom Ricketts
To: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>

 

I am going to go as a guest of the organization.  This is for ethics disclosure.

 

Michele Smith

43rd Ward Alderman

www.ward43.org
773-348-9500

 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Grant DePorter <grant@harrycarays.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 21, 2018 at 11:38 AM
Subject: Invitation to the Magnificent Mile Luncheon with Tom Ricketts
To: aldsmith@ward43.org
Michele,

 

I left you a voicemail as well.  We are hoping you can attend this luncheon as our guest.

 

Hopefully the Cubs clinch at the same time!

 

Please let me know if you can make it.

 

Thanks,

 

Grant

 

 

Grant DePorter

CEO

Harry Caray's Restaurant Group
33 West Kinzie Street | Chicago, IL 60654
T: 312.595.3500| F: 312.828.9267
